

## The University of Tennessee Center for the Health Sciences Department of Physiology and Biophysics 894 UNION AVENUE MEMPHIS, TENNESSEE 38163

Telephone: (901) 528-5822

February 11, 1977

Dr. Alberto Hurtado Instituto de Investigaciones de la Altura Universidad Peruana Cayetano Heredia Apto. Postal 6083 Lima, Perú

Dear Dr. Hurtado:

I am happy to send you a reprint of the two manuscripts I left with you last year. They were published as a single, rather long article, at the request of the Journal editors.

The report of the study I conducted on the thermoregulatory response to heat at altitude is in preparation. Please find enclosed for your information an abstract, to be published in the March Federation Proceedings, describing the principal results. The paper will be read in April.

It would give me great pleasure if you would stop by and visit our Department and let me reciprocate your kind hospitality on your next trip to the United States. Perhaps you could let me know with some anticipation when next you will be travelling up here that I might make the necessary arrangements.

Trusting that this will find you well and with warmest personal wishes,

Sincerely yours,

Clark M. Blatteis, Ph.D.

Professor and Acting Chairman

CMB/wc

Enclosure